
Report of Board Members

Mr. Burton-

Mr. Newton IIII-

Mrs. Saulsberry-

Dr. Douglas-
1) REF Board Report meeting was September 25, 2024, but due to a mix up in scheduling,

I spoke to Martha Cockerell and received information on the monthly reports.
2) Special Events Attended:

a) October 3, 2024 - Attended the Raytown School District “Envisioning Day” at
Raytown Schools Educational and Conference Center

b) October 3, 2024 - Keynote Speaker for Mental Health Event - Connection Point
Church in Raytown Mo.

c) October 11, 2024 Hall of Fame Luncheon - Raytown Educational and Conference
Center

Mrs. Johnson-Berry-
1) I had the pleasure of attending some of our football games where we were the victors. It

was equally great connecting with our community!
2) Throughout this month, I have communicated with staff and students, checking in on

their year thus far and how the board can be a support.
3) I will be attending the upcoming MSBA convention/conferences to increase my

knowledge as a board member.
4) To further my learning and as chair of the Curriculum and Professional Development

Committee, I have signed up to complete a course through Harvard’s Graduate School
of Education extended learning on Everyday Innovation for Early Learning.

Mr. Watson-

Mr. Moore-


